ALLISON THIRIEZ
CHIEF HUMAN RESOURCES OFFICER
SERGEANT AT ARMS

SH-142 HART SENATE OFFICE BUILDING WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510-7212 (202) 224-2889

2025

United States Senate

OFFICE OF THE SERGEANT AT ARMS

December 31, 2024

The Honorable Sonceria A. Berry Secretary United States Senate S-312 U.S. Capitol Washington, DC 20510

Dear Secretary Berry:

This letter is to certify that each individual serving in a covered position in this office has complied with the training requirements of Senate Resolution 330 (115th Congress) for the 118th Congress. There are four (4) exceptions to this certification, and they have been, and continue to be on long-term leave for medical or military purposes. They shall complete the training immediately upon their return to work.

Sincerely,

Allison Thiriez

Chief Human Resources Officer (CHRO)

Senate Sergeant at Arms